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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR PO. Box 7863
STATE OF WISCONSIN MADISON, WI 53707

May 25, 2018

Qreetings!

On behalf of the citizens of the State of Wisconsin, welcome to all of the members of the
extended Lindevig family to the reunion from August 10 — 12, 2018, and congratulations on your
170" Anniversary of your family’s — Trond and Christense Lindevig’s — immigration from
Norway to Wisconsin. We are especially pleased and honored that you have chosen Norskedalen
Coon Valley for this event — the place where it all began!

This is a perfect time to enjoy Wisconsin’s summer fun and to take advantage of all of the
activities in the Coulee area. Please accept my welcome and invitation to experience all that our

state has to offer.

We hope you enjoy your stay in Coon Valley.
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